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To: REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS  

BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 

 
IFATCA ANNUAL CONFERENCE 

 
From April 15th to 19th Scott Loder, Jerry Brodt, Benoit Vachon and Fred Cosgrove attended 
the IFATCA 63rd Annual Conference where they participated in discussions and voted on 
policy amendments within the Finance, Technical, Legal and Constitution Committees. They 
also took time to network with ICAO permanent member bodies and other Alliance Unions. 
 
This important work helps shape the future of the rules and regulations that govern the Air 
Traffic Control profession by analyzing current and conceptual ideas and making 
recommendations that are presented to ICAO as they develop their policies for the Air 
Navigation System worldwide.   
 
To read the IFATCA Annual Conference Trip Report, please click here.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nick von Schoenberg      Scott Loder 
President       Executive Vice President 

https://catca.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/15-19-April-2024-IFATCA-Annual-Conference-Trip-Report.pdf

